
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

MEMORAMDUM 
 
 

FROM: Vanessa Bautista, Director of Health 
 
DATE:  August 4, 2023 
 
RE:  Board of Health Special Meeting Rescheduled  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
The Wallingford Board of Health special meeting originally scheduled for August 16th, 2023 has been 
rescheduled for Friday, August 25th at 8:30 a.m. in Wallingford Town Hall, room 315. Please call or email to 
confirm your attendance. 
 
Change was due to the unavailability of a sufficient number of members to achieve a quorum. 
 
Thank you. 
 
    
 

Vanessa Bautista, M.P.H., R.S. 
Director of Health 

(203) 294-2065 
health@wallingfordct.gov 

45 South Main Street Room 215 
Wallingford, CT 06492 
 

Protect. Promote. Improve. 

W H D Town of Wallingford, Connecticut 
Health Department 


